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Hicks Ralph

From: Elayne Humphrey < >
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 9:49 AM
To: Hicks Ralph
Subject: Re: Follow-up on N5185R

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Ralph,  
Jake is healing very well. Thank you for your concern.  
 
Unfortunately, he still remembers nothing from that day except getting to the airport - even that though he 
needed to be reminded of and then he remembered. We have talked though him getting there, him getting 
into the plane, the take off and getting him out of the plane afterwards - he remembers none of it. 
 
Thank you,  
Elayne Humphrey 
Certified Flight Instructor 
Cape Fear Aviation Flight Training 

 

 
Come learn to FLY with me - 
Let your Aviation adventure begin TODAY! 

From: Hicks Ralph 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 9:45 AM 
To: Elayne Humphrey
Subject: Follow-up on N5185R  
  
Hi Elayne, 
  
This is just a follow-up to check on Jake’s condition and how he is healing. If he recalls anything about the accident flight, 
please let me know. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Ralph 
  
  
Ralph E. Hicks 
Senior Air Safety Investigator – NTSB 
Eastern Region Aviation 
Marietta, Georgia 

 
 

  




